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Dear Warren:

1 am ever so grateful for the strong and supportive community of past students that
reside in the cold north of our hemisphere, and on behalf of St. George's College, | want w0
thank the 01d Boys of Canada for your very generous gift of Can$10,000, and for the
reference library software that was added to the gift. I know thar the funds were the result of
a summer fete that was accomplished by the joint work of many hands. [ thank each of your
Executive members, past students, families, and friends who came together 1o stage the
summer festival that allowed you 1o donate such a substantizl emount of money o your old
school, St George's College.

Since 1 visited your cozy community this past summer, [ have begun 1o appreciate even
more the supportive community of men and women that has grown in the freezing wundra of
Canada. {1 am still amazed that such a tropical-born communrity could prosper so well in the
coldl) Our school, and | personally, have grown dependent on your support and it is clear
that this assistance comes not only from the StGC Old Boys, but of your wives, children and
assoried friends. 1 can see that this is a joint effort made of dedicated and caring people who
rally around the 5t. George's flag. And [ know that deep ingrained in their hearts lies the
Jesuit motte, A.M.D.G. (Ad Majorem dei Gloriam) — To the Greater Glory of God.  As we
move now past our 1507 anniversary year, we stll want 1o murure and rekindle the spirit of
our founders that seemed to blossom so deeply this past year in our celebrations. 'We thank
you all for being a part of our efforts this year and for being so well represented at our
festivities. We shall let you know how we use the donated funds

Again | thank all of your members. My hope is that the support and communication
that has been growing will continue to blossom in new and creative ways as we build, even
stronger, the ties that bind the Old Boys of Canada and St. George's College. May God bless
vour works and your families.

President and Chairman

Ad Majorem Dei Gloriam
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